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This bill seems like a useless paperwork law that won't stop bad actors. It will only 

restrict the vast majority of good citizens from being able to receive a legal product 

when they go to purchase it. Firearms are the only consumer product specifically 

protected by our federal constitution, and even more specifically by our state 

constitution. More than any other good, firearms should not be held back from lawful 

and law-abiding buyers. 


